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Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council
Sent: September 23, 2018 9:22 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, September 23, 2018 - 21:21 
Submitted by anonymous user: 204.83.78.170 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Sunday, September 23, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Terry 
Last Name: Lowe 
Email:  
Address:  Coy Ave 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: Farmer's Market at Rivers Landing 
Meeting (if known):   
Comments: As a weekly user of the Saskatoon Farmer's Market at Rivers Landing, I would like to see it remain 
strictly a farmer's market and not be a public market. I go to the Farmer's Market to support our local farmers 
and local economy. I am able to purchase flavourful, nutritious food that is miles ahead of anything I find at the 
grocery store. I appreciate the friendliness and welcoming atmosphere including vendors who go out of their 
way to get to know my name, have a conversation with me and know what kinds of foods I like to purchase. I 
can find items there that I may not be able to get at a local grocers. I also enjoy the Farmer's Market as a place 
to socialize, mainly because of the unique, hospitable atmosphere and the fact that it is not "commercialized". 
Making it into a public market or a part public and part local Farmer's Market would really detract from what 
draws me to the market in the first place.  
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/258102 
 
 




